

## Cyber Security News Bulletin

November 2022

THE GENERAL DIRECTOR OF AKCESK, MR. IGLI TAFA MET WITH THE AMBASSADOR AT LARGE FOR CYBER SPACE AND DIGITAL POLICIES OF THE USA, MR. NATHANIEL FICK



The General Director of AKCESK, in the role of the National Coordinator for Cyber Security, Mr. Igli Tafa held a meeting with the Ambassador at Large for Cyberspace and Digital Policy of the USA, Mr. Nathaniel Fick. The meeting took place in the framework of the commitments of the Albanian government, to strengthen alliances with strategic partners, in order to increase the level of Cyber Security in the country.

Ambassador Fick expressed the readiness of the United States of America to support Albania as its ally, in increasing capacities in the function of cyber defense, as well as in strengthening cooperation in this field.

Also, Mr. Tafa assured Ambassador Fick of fulfilling the commitments as a country of the Euro-Atlantic Alliance, taking the necessary measures to create a safe cyber ecosystem in Albania.

After the meeting, Ambassador Fick also visited the premises of the National Authority for Electronic Certification and Cyber Security.

## INCREASING INSTITUTIONAL INTERACTION, PRIORITY IN RAISING THE LEVEL OF CYBER SECURITY IN THE COUNTRY!

The General Director of AKCESK, in the role of the National Coordinator for Cyber Security, considered the issues of institutional interaction and other issues related to cyber security, a priority for the creation of a safe national cyber environment, today during the meeting with high representatives from defense and security institutions.

AKCESK, in the role of the responsible authority, is always available to facilitate any process related to the identification of critical information infrastructures, increasing the capacities of structures responsible for security, and implementing cyber security measures for these infrastructures.

The goal of creating a secure cyber ecosystem in the country starts precisely from the institutional interaction!



## CYBER SECURITY IN THE BANK SECTOR, IN THE FOCUS OF AKCESK



Within the current developments in the field of cyber security, the General Director of AKCESK Mr. Igli Tafa, on November 23, held the meeting on "Cybersecurity in the banking sector".

This meeting was attended by the highest security leaders in this sector. Mr. Tafa revealed the new vision of AKCESK under his leadership, placing the banking sector as one of the priorities with the greatest impact on information security.

This is a service within the primary commitments of the Albanian Government to guarantee the financial data of citizens and the banking sector as a whole.

High-level security measures and the establishment of the cyber security operational center, were the main topics of discussion at this meeting, as an important step for increasing the level of cyber security.

Representatives of the banking sector expressed their willingness to support AKCESK.

CONTACT Rr. "Papa Gjon Pali II", Nr. 3, Kati I Tiranë Albania 04-22-21039 Email: info@cesk.gov.al Web: www.cesk.gov.al